
 

 

Tuesday 28th January 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that we have booked a visit from Ian’s 

mobile farm for nursery, year one and reception. This visit is planned to 

take place on Thursday 26th June during your child’s normal 

nursery/school hours. 

Ian is a farmer with a range of animals that he can bring to school. This 

experience enables the children hands-on opportunities with the animals 

where they can learn first-hand about them and their needs. The sessions 

are differentiated by age so that the learning experiences are different 

for each class. 

The cost of this visit is 7.03 per child. We are informing you in advance 

so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred. 

Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or monies can be sent into 

school in a clearly labelled envelope and handed to a member of staff. 

Education Reform Act (1988) states that families are under no obligation 

to contribute towards the cost of school visits, however if insufficient 

funds are received we will have no option but to review and possibly 

cancel the arrangements. We must stress that being unable to make a 

contribution towards the visit will not affect your child’s right to attend. 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of 

the following benefits, and would need to discuss this with Mr Grant or 

the school office. 

· Income support 

· Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

· Support under part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

· Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax Credit. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Smith 


